
 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD ON THE PROPOSED 

ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO THE USER CHARGE SYSTEM OF THE 

ROCKAWAY VALLEY REGIONAL SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority is extending 

the comment period regarding amendments to its User Charge System, which forms the basis for 

sewer billing for the RVRSA, to December 7, 2023.  The amendments proposed are based upon 

a report entitled, User Charge Study Updates, prepared by Nancy C. Wohlleb P.E., Mott 

McDonald, dated October 16, 2023. Action may be taken at the next meeting of the Rockaway 

Valley Regional Sewerage Authority at 99 Greenbank Road, Parsippany, New Jersey to be held 

on December 14, 2023. 

 

 

Copies of the RVRSA User Charge System Updates, together with relevant documents, are 

available at the offices of the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority at 99 Green Bank 

Road, Parsippany-Troy Hills, New Jersey and may be obtained by calling Janice Fox, Records 

Clerk, between the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday at (973) 263-

1555. Written comments should be sent to the Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority, 

attention of JoAnn Mondsini, Executive Director.  All written comments must be received by the 

Rockaway Valley Regional Sewerage Authority prior to December 7, 2023. 


